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Art 

This week we have been busy creating 
self portraits of ourselves. We opened up 

the paints and 
worked very    
carefully on  

painting          
ourselves. We shall 
use our portraits 
to decorate our   
corridor in the  

classroom. 
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For your homework I 
would like you to make 
sure that you have read 
your reading book to a 

grown up at home. 

You could also practice 
the sounds we have 

learned in phonics by 
watching the videos again 

Talk For Writing 

This week we started our ‘Talk For Writing’ 
work based on the book ‘Beegu’ by Alexis 
Deacon. We began by talking about an      

illustration from the book. We then created a 
story map of the story to help us retell the 

story. Later in the week we 
drew our own aliens and 

had a go at describing them. 
We then did a whole class 

write describing the teacher 
who appears in the story. 

Star of Star of Star of 
the Weekthe Weekthe Week   

 

for trying really 
hard all week. 

   Well Done! 

RSHE 

This week in RSHE we have been thinking about 
how we are all unique with different gifts, talents 
and skills. We each thought about what things we 

are good at. We talked about although we have 
some similarities because God made us like him, he 
also made us all different in lots of ways because 

that is part of his plan for us. 



Story Time 
With Jesus 

22nd September 2023 

In this week’s Story Time With Jesus we hear about when   
Peter, who our school is named after, met Jesus and       

became His friend. You can watch the video by following 
this link 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UMG5k1BksVU 

After watching the video spend some time chatting about 
the story. If you wish you could draw a picture of Jesus 

and the children. 

(if the above link doesn’t work when typing please visit our Class Dojo 
page. I shall post a link for this video in my end of week message) 


